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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS                                                                                                         7th June 2019 

Our Junior Athletics carnival last Friday was such a great way to end our week.  We had a huge turnout of parents, and it made the day so special 
for our younger students. 
 

This week also had plenty to offer.  On Monday and Tuesday, we had a specialist in Maths work with our children and on Wednesday we were 
joined by the leadership team from Good Shepherd school in Brisbane.  Good Shepherd are a leading school community from whom our staff 
have learned a great deal and it was wonderfully informing and affirming to further share our learning journey with them.  Thursday and Friday 
have seen our top athletes compete in district athletics and their efforts and behaviour have done us all proud. 
 

Thursday we also conducted a Performance Appraisal with our Assistant to the Principal Religious Education, Tracey Cook. Not surprisingly to all 
those who know her, Tracey’s was an extremely positive review.  In working through the process, it was very obvious that the essence of Tracey’s 
role is not to perform tasks.  Rather what we ask of Tracey, is to share in our lives. Students, parents and students alike look to Tracey for ac-
ceptance, guidance and support, particularly when things are challenging.   
 

In doing her role so well, Tracey challenges us all to do the same.  We are asked to go beyond our role description, and to engage in the lives of 
our school community.  In Prayer this week, Year 2C challenged us all to love like Jesus did. Living in, and as a Faith community is a tremendous 
challenge.  The leadership and effort portrayed by Tracey and our whole staff really is unique, and clearly makes our school something very spe-
cial that all of us, students, staff and parents want to be a part of.  In St Patrick’s, we are really lucky to have people in our lives who will guide, 
support and inspire us to be our best selves.   
 

Parking on Mulgrave Street 
 

Please be very conscious of our neighbours if parking on Mulgrave Street at 3:00.  It is very frustrating for all concerned if people park across 
driveways and home owners cannot get in or out of their residence.  I fully expect some residents  will begin to get photos of number plates and 
call the council and/or police, causing grief for us all.   
 
Here’s the hot tip.  Arrange to come through the Pick Up Zone just after 3:10.  At that time the bottle-neck of early arrivers has cleared, and all 
kids have had time to get themselves to the Pick Up Zone. You’ll get nearly straight through. 
 
Free Parent Night with Samuel Johnson Shalom College 13 June 7-8pm. 
Samuel Johnson is a well-known Australian Actor and a recent winner of ‘Dancing with the Stars’.  Many of you will know of his story to support 
his sister Connie and he is in town for a fund raising dinner for ‘Love Your Sister’ which raises money for Cancer re-
search.  
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Parent Lounge 

STUDENT ABSENCES 

4994 8336 

• Monday—Junior Strings Rehearsal 7.30am 

• Monday—Morning Parade 8.40am 

• Tuesday—Senior Choir Rehearsal 7.30am 

• Tuesday—Thursday Morning Prayer 8.40am—2H 

• Wednesday—Senior Strings Rehearsal 7.30am 

• Friday—Classroom Liturgy 5P 

• Friday— Sausage Sizzle $2 to  classroom teacher 
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18 August 2017 

APRE NEWS—PENTACOST AND MASS WITH CHILDREN 

MASS WITH CHILDREN   

This Sunday marks the ‘birthday’ of our Church. Pentecost signifies the end 
of the Easter Season and is the time that Jesus left us the gift of the Holy 
Spirit, it is written that the Holy Spirit descended to the Apostles and The 
Virgin Mary.  
 
To celebrate the Parish is holding a Mass with Children this Sunday, June 
9, 5.30pm at Holy Rosary. Masses with children as just lovely; with all of 
the songs, scripture and responses geared toward children. If your child is 
interested in being in the Choir for this Mass please let Mrs Cook know. 
We would love to see as many of our students there as possible.  



E-SAFETY ONLINE  

STUDENT OF THE WEEK      

E-Safety Online is a website available to parents and carers providing tips 
and advice on helping your child have safe and enjoyable experiences 
online.   

Click on the link opposite to access the site. 

TERM TWO PLANNER 

WEEK 7 Week 3rd June - 7th June     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards     

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2C 

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 1P 

WEEK 8 Week 10th June - 14th June     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards     

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2H 

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 5P 

WEEK 9 Week 17th June - 21st June     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards      

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am Year 6    

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 5G 

WEEK 10 Week 24th June - 28th June     

Monday Morning Parade and Awards      

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am Year 6    

Friday Classroom Liturgy 8.45am 5W 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents
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